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To whom it may concern,

ISCAST: Christians in Science and Technology is a small institute of academics, scientists and professionals with representatives in each State of Australia and members from the major universities.   We maintain a website which has become a busy place for publication of articles and opinion pieces relating to the science and religion debate (www.iscast.org).

As a result of people downloading our material we receive a small but regular income which helps us to maintain our site and to remunerate authors who have contributed material.  Given that we are a volunteer organisation every source of income is important to us and we are concerned about any change to the copyright environment that will affect this revenue stream.

It seems strange to us (a cop out even) that this could be foregone merely because establishing a means of remuneration in the new digital economy is difficult.  We can't be the only organisation that will be affected and, on behalf of ourselves and similar organisations, we ask that the ALRC revisit its draft recommendations and grasp the nettle about establishing a means of revenue for those who provide ideas and publish content in this digital age.  

regards,

Richard
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